Academic Senate
Taskforce on Baccalaureate Degrees at AHC

Reasons for creation:

On 8/21/14 The CA State Legislature approved legislation that would allow 15 of the state's community college
districts to issue four-year degrees. Dr. Walthers has asked Academic Senate to spearhead a college wide discussion
on the topic and investigate what program, if any, would be best for AHC.

Scope:

Meet, research, and discuss the pros and cons of AHC offering a Baccalaureate degree.

Expected outcomes:

This taskforce will recommend how AHC should meet this challenge to Academic Senate, the SLC, and CC.

Timeline:

Submit for Academic Senate consideration at its meeting scheduled for October 28, 2014.

Members:

AS Exec member, faculty representing FA, faculty representing PTFA, CSEA rep, VPAA, Management rep, faculty from
programs interested in possibly offering a Baccalaureate degree others?

Chair:

AS Exec. member




